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RE: Year 6 Bikeablility

Dear Parents, 

Traditionally, after SATs, we have offered the children chance to take part in a Bikeability programme and we would like to offer this to the children again.

Bikeability is a safety awareness course for children who wish to travel around on their bicycles safely. 

Potentially there may be opportunities for your child to travel, for the remaining of this school year on their bikes and then to their nominated high school on them, therefore travelling safely, with the participation and passing of this course.

The training will take place on our school yard and local roads to the school and the children will need a bicycle, a helmet and will need to have a bicycle which is in secure working order.

Children will be able to store their bicycles securely and safely at school during the day.
At this stage we do not know which dates we will have the course available to us, but we would like an idea of numbers, so we know what to book.

If you would like your child to take part in a Bikeability course, please fill in the section below and give to Mr Moody ASAP.

Many thanks

Mr B Moody

PE coodinator

I wish for my child ______________________________________in class _6_____
to take part in the Bikeability training. I will ensure my child brings a bike and the correct headwear.

Signed __________________________________________


